From: Terry Olson [mailto:tolson@lamar.com]
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2012 3:06 PM

To: Landeen Joel

Cc: Doug Rumpca - #235; Marty Pearson
Subject: lighting ordinance

Joel,
Doug and | met with you to discuss about letting us do the electrical satellite updates on our
billboard without going through the process of acquiring a sign building permit.

Currently the code says a sign building permit is required whenever we do a "structural
change". In the sign code definition, it defines a structural change as anything except changing
the advertising message, painting the sign or changing a light bulb.

Our suggestion is to insert an "electrical update" as an exemption to a structural change. That
way all the rest of the code stays intact.

Can we meet with you this week to discuss. | will give you a call to confirm a time.
Thanks,

Terry Olson
Lamar Advertising



